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Decisions made at the meeting of Glyn Tarell Community Council 

held remotely on Tuesday 16th January 2024 

 

Present:  Cllrs P Woods, P Hill, C Rayner, E Harris,  

County Cllr. R Devlin 

 

Apologies:  Cllr. J Murphy 

                   

1. It was agreed to set up a meeting with residents to discuss the 

    playground at Libanus 

 

2.  Cllr. Woods agreed to draft a letter regarding the traffic speed and  

     parking at Pen y Fan 

 

3.  Cllr. Rayner agreed to clear the books out of the phone box at 

     Libanus and ask the community if they still use it as a library. 

 

4.  Cllr. Rayner will email BBNPA regarding dog walking on common  

     ground while curlews are nesting. 

 

5.  Toolkit - A Zoom meeting will be held to discuss the Risk Assessment   

 

6.  Cllr. Rayner proposed that the revised Standing Orders be accepted. 

     seconded by Cllr. Harris 

 

7.  Cllr. Hill proposed that the precept remain at £9,500.00 for 2024/25 

     seconded by Cllr. Rayner   

 

8.  Next meeting to be held at Libanus Mountain Centre and remotely  

     on Tuesday 20th February 2024 at 7.00 p.m.        
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